
 

Daily Walk-In Clinic Services! 

Pediatric Associates is excited to announce 

EXTENDED services for OUR patients and 

families!! 

Starting August 31, 2015, Monday thru Friday, Pediatric 

Associates will provide a Walk-In Clinic for children who 

are sick from 8:00 am – 9:00 am. If your child is sick just 

bring them in between 8:00 am – 9:00 am and we will 

see them WITHOUT an appointment. Again, this is for 

sick children only and they will be seen on a first come, 

first serve basis. 

 

As always, As always, As always, As always, it is a privilege to serve you!!it is a privilege to serve you!!it is a privilege to serve you!!it is a privilege to serve you!!    


